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22 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re:  Language Options 
 
We hope that you are well at this time. 
 
Students will study only one language when they move into Year 9.  They will select either French or 
Spanish.  This will help support the options process that will happen during Year 9 when students will 
select their GCSE subjects. 
 
Students have been informed via an assembly and subject staff will offer guidance on choosing their 
language option. Students can indicate their preferred choice via an online questionnaire that will be 
published on Class Charts and sent to their email address. We will do our best to facilitate their first 
choice but there are limited spaces for both languages. Students must complete the online 
questionnaire by Wednesday 5th July 2023 
 
Thank you for your support and time.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school on olga.cordero-nieto@cncs.school 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
          
MS O Cordero       Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Languages       Headteacher  
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